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On Saturday 27th February, Ms. M. Corlett, Chairperson, and Ms. E. Mule' Stagno, Secretary, 

representing WFWP Malta, attended the First 'Conference for the Unity of the Nation' at Verdala Palace 

in Rabat, Malta. 

 

The conference was hosted by H. E. President of Malta Dr. George Vella and chaired by Prof. Carmen 

Sammut. The speakers making up the panel spoke of topics of importance, the fair sharing of country's 

wealth, Education through social media, good governance, gender equality, thriving and stability in our 

economy and the code of respect for others' different views. 

 

During the coffee break we were able to introduce ourselves and present copies of WFWPI's Co-founder's 

autobiographies to Prof. Carmen Sammut and a young lawyer who spoke from the audience. H. E. the 

President of Malta closed the conference by thanking everyone for their input and making this conference 

a civilized and colorful opportunity for open dialogue. 

 

Reported by Myrabelle Corlett 

WFWP Malta Chairperson 

 

 


